
 
 
 
 
 
After 37 years of hosting guests at the Back Creek Inn, the time has come to 
slow down the operations of my bed and breakfast -- for repeat guests and 
first timers -- in a more laid-back way that is consistent with today’s vacation 
properties.  
 
Beginning May 1, 2024, I am accepting reservations with a 2-night 
minimum, arriving after 2:00pm and checking out by 10:00 am. Your stay 
will begin with a contactless self-check-in and a hospitality welcome basket 
of homemade goodies. We no longer serve breakfast, but every 
accommodation features a small refrigerator, microwave, and coffee pot. I 
am also excited to feature a new 2-bedroom Little House, “221”, that is 
ready for guests (find details under Room-Suites-Cottages)! 
 
While you will see less of me – I will be in my studio painting or out stirring 
my creative eye on a new vista – there will be someone around the Inn 
most mornings or nearby. I am beyond grateful for the many wonderful 
years of greeting you and serving breakfast, but it is time for me to be the 
artist that I was first called to be.  
 
I look forward to seeing you sitting on the Adirondacks watching the boats 
go by or walking through the gardens. 
 

Carol Pennock 
Innkeeper 


